

Board of Park Commissioners



TO:

MAYOR-TIM KABAT AND COMMON COUNCIL-CITY OF LA CROSSE

FROM:

STEVE CARLYON - PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR

DATE:

JUNE 25, 2013

SUBJECT: RESOLUTION APPROVING USE AGREEMENT WITH LA CROSSE

BASEBALL LLC. AND THE NORTHWOOD'S LEAGUE INC. FOR USE

OF COPELAND FIELD.

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Board of Park Commissioners at their regular meeting of June 20th, 2013 unanimously approved the Use Agreement with La Crosse Baseball LLC. and the Northwood's League Inc. for use of Copeland Field pending final Legal Department review & handle administratively at the discretion by the Legal Department and Parks and Recreation Director.

Respectfully submitted,

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS

Steven C. Carlyon

Director